
 
Children on Campus 
 
 

The College strives to maintain an environment conducive to academic pursuits and study. Employees 
and students are not permitted to bring children under the age of sixteen (16) years to campus and leave 
them without supervision. Parents are responsible for any damage their children inflict on college 
property. 

Under no circumstances are students or employees permitted to bring children to class with them. 
Instructors are informed that this is in violation of college policy and are directed not to allow children in 
their classroom. 

 


